
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you have 

any questions or concerns please contact our Grand Knight 
Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or Financial Secretary Hal 

Huntington at 541-523-2114. 
  

The next Meeting will be April 19, 2018. 
 

Applications for the Knights of Columbus 
scholarship are now available at the office, 

school and online at 
www.saintfranciscathedral.com 

Deadline is May 1, 2018 

Calling  All Counselors.  Teens entering 10th grade or 
older are needed to serve as counselors at Jr High 
Camp 2018.  If you are interested you can get more 
information by e-mailing CatholicJrHiCamp@gmail.com  
 

There will be a meeting for those receiving their 

First Communion and their parents to begin their 

banners.  We will meet at Wednesday April 4th at 

7:00PM in the parish hall.  You will need to bring 

pictures and any decorations you wish to put on the 

banner. 

Sundays 2—4.  Please bring a 
donation for the food bank. 

April Duties 
Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—10: No Duty—6 

Fr. Greiner will conduct Masses on April 14 and 15th as 

usual.  On April 17th, Fr. Fischer and Fr. Paul Antao will 

arrive here.  A Parish Council and Finance Council meeting 

is planned for April 17th at 6:00 p.m. at the Rectory.  

Council Members, Dawn Coles will be getting in contact 

with you with more information!  

GOOD NEWS FOR RAISE THE ROOF!!!! 

To honor their parents, Clarence & Virgina 

Babski for their 50th wedding anniversary, the 

Langer Family has made a very generous 

donation to our Raise The Roof Fund.  As a result, we have met 

the Catholic Extension Match Challenge and have $221,340.80 

towards our goal.  Thank you to the Langer family and 

congratulations to the Babski’s on their 50th wedding 

anniversary.   

The Knights of Columbus and the Altar Society are 

planning a dinner in Honor of Father Greiner on 

Friday, April 6th at 6:00 pm.  This will be a potluck 

dinner, if you would like to bring a salad or dessert 

please contact Hal at 541-523-2114, Jody at 541-519-

0162 or Dawn in the Parish Office. RSVP requested. 

Sunday, April 8, 2018 following Mass 

I apologize in advance for anybody I may have forgotten, 
you are all truly appreciated!  

I would like to sincerely thank those who volunteered this 
year for Chrism Mass, it was a great success! Thank you to 
Andrea Stone for donating the homemade cookies, Marilyn 
Bloom, Mary Ellen Daugherty and Marianne Klinger for 
making all the sandwiches and helping clean up with the 
reception, Patti Nash for your fabulous homemade bread, 
Jennifer Godwin for heading up Happy Hour, Mark 
Arcidiacono, Sue Hutton, Dawn and Roger Coles for all your 
help cooking an amazing meal, Sandy and Erica Harper for 
your fabulous homemade desserts, Patti Bachman, Bekki 
and John Hurley for helping serve dinner and cleaning up, 
Linda Taylor, Debbie Penning, Marilyn Bloom, Marianne 
Klingler and Del Rae for all help with the reception and 
cleaning up afterward. This could not have happened 
without all of your generous time in volunteering! 

I would like to thank all of the Altar Servers, Acolytes, Lectors and 

the Altar Society for their help in the Chrism Mass.  I would also 

like to thank Ann Kniesel, Betty & Wade Dahlen, Jody Sherman 

and Sue Hutton, Roger Coles, and Patty Bachman for their help 

with the Chrism Oils. You all made a busy day easier. 
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